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Lunar New Year?  A new level of ridiculous grifting.  No estimate of costs or effect on 

revenues is offered showing this is not a serious proposal.  Does this have any 

connection or meaning to the general population ... NO.  We have plenty of holidays 

for government workers and a backlog of work and long delays rather than timely 

service from government.  The courts, DMV, tax questions, compliance questions: all 

need to show up to work and provide promised services.  Oppose this boondoggle. 
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